DUE TO COVID-19, FHS BUILDING COMMITTEE MEETINGS WILL BE OFFERED ONLINE VIA ZOOM WEBINAR.

HIGHLANDS NEIGHBORHOOD INFORMATION IMPORTANT DATES
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Highlands Neighborhood Information

Neighbors are encouraged to contact Nelson Reis 860-485-5587 or George Givens 860-605-3049 from O&G for immediate questions or concerns during

construction.

Summer 2022
PROJECT UPDATE

Dear Neighbor:

Starting in mid-July, construction activities for the new
Farmington High School adjacent to your property will start.
This will be an active site over the next few years. Qur priority
is 10 minimize interference in your daily lives. We understand
that safety, security, and noise abatement are primary
concerns for the neighborhood. There will be traffic pattern
and parking lot changes on site that will not directly affect - :
you. However, if you have children attending the high school, PROJECT TIMELINE JULY 2022 - SEPT 2022
a separate document will be sent about those changes. Our
goal is to keep our community, students, and staff safe while

» Site and building preparation » Building temporary school parking

this important project proceeds.
P proj P lot next to library at base of hill

» Security fencing and perimeter

0&G’s construction representatives are available for you to :
erosion control » Creating new traffic pattern

contact anytime with questions you may have. Please visit
our website, listed above, for the latest news and information » Relocation of site utility lines
about the project.

We look forward to seeing you at the official groundbreaking

ceremony in early October.
< i )
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 15 O&G contacts for neighborhood residents:

G } Nelson Reis 860-485-5587 or George Givens 860-605-3049

Farmington High School Building Committee . .
website: ogind.com

The FHS Building Committee is committed to maintaining an open line of communication with the Highlands Neighborhood throughout construction. A dedicated

email list has been created to send updates of upcoming construction activities, and relay important information that directly impacts our neighbors.

Subscribe to Receive Project Updates
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